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Rockwell Collins is discontinuing production of the Tailwind® 300 Satellite TV system due to obsolescence issues with parts. The affected 
components include the Tail Mounted Unit (P/N 936001-100) and the Antenna Control Unit (P/N 936002-100).

Rockwell Collins will accept orders for the Tailwind 300 Satellite TV system through October 2013, with deliveries ending in March 2014. 
The affected part numbers are as follows: 
 

Equipment Type Discontinued Part Number

Tail Mounted Unit 936001-100

Antenna Control Unit (ACU) 936002-100

We will continue to provide field support of all system components for the near future. After October 2015, certain repairs may not be 
feasible and will be accomplished on a best-effort basis. 

The IF Multiplexer Unit (P/N 930011-02) and the Receiver Decoder Unit (P/N 931000-2XX) are not affected by this obsolescence issue. 

The Tailwind® 500 Satellite TV system replaces the Tailwind 300 system and adds the capability of receiving content in multiple regions 
outside of the United States.  In addition, the Tailwind 500 TV system has recently been augmented with the possibility to receive and 
output cabin content in MPEG-4 signal format encryption, giving access to high definition programming during non-US flights.

For more information contact:

Rockwell Collins
400 Collins Road NE
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52498
319.295.4085
email: csmarketing@rockwellcollins.com
www.rockwellcollins.com

How can we help?
Please call Rockwell Collins Customer 
Support at 319.295.5000.

Building trust every day.


